
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/3/2013 9:03:08 AM
Subject: Questions for SCDE

                Some questions for the Department of Education:
 

·         We suspect that there are no “one- or two-teacher school[s]” any longer.  Is there any objection to deleting 
§59-21-40 and §59-21-50?

·         Are payments still being made in accordance with §59-21-110 and §59-21-120?  If so, which 
appropriations/subfunds correspond to these payments?

·         What is the status of the financial literacy program established in Title 59, Chapter 29?
o   How many of the Board of Trustees seats are filled?  (§59-29-480)
o   Is there a Director and are there other staff dedicated to or shared by this program?  (§59-29-500)
o   What is the balance in the Trust?  How much is received annually?  (§59-29-510)
o   Have any grants been awarded?  (§59-29-530)

·         Are any schools still organized under Chapter 37?
·         Are any high schools still operating under the privileges of §59-39-30?
·         Does Chapter 44 have any current effect?
·         Does Chapter 55 have any current effect?
·         Do §59-73-130, -140, and -150 (Ridge Spring School District No.2) have any current effect, or can these be 

repealed?
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Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
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